
 
 
 

The proposed windows are safer than the current ones, which open wide and do not have safety 
catches. As the living room and kitchen are on the first floor, this is of concern when our small 
grandchildren visit. Also, the current windows do not have shatterproof safety glass on the lower 
panes, whereas the new ones will be fully compliant with current regulations. 

Safety feature – catch to limit opening: 

  


